Dear Community Solar Providers,

The Town of Aurora invites your company to submit a proposal for the Town of Aurora Community Solar
Campaign. The Town of Aurora (“Aurora” or “Town”) is located in the County of Etie with a total
population (including the Village of East Aurora) of almost 14,000, The heart of Aurora is the Village of
Bast Aurora (the “Village™), which is the commercial center for Aurora and the surrounding area. Aurora
also has several hamlets, including the Hamlet of West Falls, which is a distinct community. in the
Southwestern part of Aurora. South Wales is another denser residential area with the main street of the
hamlet located just outside the Southeastern part of Aurora in the Town of Wales. Although there are
other, smaller hamlets (e.g., Jewettville, Griffins Mills), the remaining parts of the town are primarily
rural residential,

The Town is seeking to encourage residential and commercial customers to participate in community
solar. The goal of this campaign is to have at least 160 new customers sign up for community solar by
September 2024. We are encouraging companies that are authorized to provide CDG subscriptions in
New York State to submit proposals. More information about this request can be found in the following
pages, along with details regarding proposal requirements and selection criteria. Please submit your
completed proposal no later than 4:00 PM on Friday, April 5th, 2024, Proposals can be submitted to Luke
Wochensky, Deputy Supervisor and Councilmember, at LWochensky@townofaurora.com. Thank you for
your consideration, and we look forward to reviewing your submission.

Sincerely,

Luke Wochensky
Town of Aurora




